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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 10TH APRIL 2006
HEADED ITEM NO. 3(c)
Proposed Change of Street Name (part of) 83-84 Glenbrook Park

to 54 and 52 Butterfield Orchard.

The following report was presented at the Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (1) held on 4th April 2006:
“An application has been submitted on behalf of the residents of 83 and 84 Glenbrook Park, Rathfarnham to change that part of the street name to 54 and 52 Butterfield Orchard, respectively.

The Council may recommend that the procedure for the taking of a statutory plebiscite to change the name of 83 and 84, Glenbrook Park, Rathfarnham to 54 and 52 Butterfield Orchard be initiated.  

A map is available at the meeting showing the location of the 2 houses in question and the reason for the application for the change relates directly to the location of these two houses beyond the junction at Fairbrook Lawn / Glenbrook Park.

This procedure is required by Regulations under the Local Government Acts 1946 and 1994 and is a reserved function of the Council.  
If approved today the matter will go by way of report to the next meeting of the Council.”

Following discussion it was AGREED to initiate the procedure for the taking of a statutory plebiscite to change the name of 83 and 84, Glenbrook Park, Rathfarnham to 54 and 52 Butterfield Orchard.
The matter is now before the Members for their approval.
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